
 

       

  
                   

   
 

            
                 
             

  
    
     
     

 
               

                 

   
                 

               
            

               
 

             
               

               
                

              
             

      
 

JFK Weekly
Newsletter 
Friday, June 10, 2022 Sara Raabe, JFK Principal 

All School Celebration 
Monday is our All School Celebration! We do have busses for the day so students will not be walking to 

and from Landry Park. 

It is vital that all students come to school on June 13th with: 
1. Sunscreen and bug spray already applied. We will have extra sunscreen for students to apply. If you 

do not want sunscreen put on your student, please let their classroom teacher know. 
2. A sunhat 
3. A full water bottle 

4. A towel and bathing suit 
5. Sneakers or comfortable walking shoes 

If you HAVE NOT completed a �eld trip form for your student(s) please contact their classroom 

teacher right away. Students cannot go to Laundry Park if they do not have a completed �eld trip 

form. 

JFK Welcomes Meghan Dieterle 
Meghan Dieterle will be joining JFK as the 4th grade Multilingual Teacher in the fall of 2022. Meghan 

graduated from Saint Michael's College in 2020 with a Bachelor of Education and a major in 

Elementary Education and Psychology. She continued at Saint Michael's College and earned her 
Masters of Teaching in 2021 with a major in Teaching English to Speakers of Other Languages. 

Meghan has experience working in the Essex Westford School District, and the Colchester School 
District. This past year, Meghan has worked in the South Burlington School District as a behavior 
interventionist at the elementary level. In addition to her school experience, Meghan was an intern at 
Eric D. Dettenrieder Adaptive Sports. She also was a Best Buddies Mentor at Saint Michaels, and has 

been a camp counselor. She also volunteers for the United States Committee for Immigrants and 

Refugees and tutors recently arrived, non-English speaking refugees. Meghan also loves soccer and is 

a soccer coach for Queen City FC. 



  

                
      

   
                  

              
                  

                
         

 
              

                  
              

                
             

               
              

             
                
               

 
                  

             
                 

                  
               

 
   

   
   

     
  

Meghan Dieterle Naeyon Maas 

When not in school, you can �nd Meghan hiking, running, biking, playing soccer or reading! Meghan is 

very excited to join the WSD team! 

JFK Welcomes Naeyon Maas 
JFK is thrilled to welcome Nayeon Maas as the 5th grade Multi Lingual teacher starting in the fall of 
2022. Nayeon earned her Bachelor of Education from Hankuk University of Foreign Studies in Seoul, 
South Korea in 2004 with a major in Education, and a minor in English Education. Nayeon went on to 

earn her Master's Of Arts in Teaching from the School for International Training with a major in 

Teaching English to Speakers of Other Languages in 2010. 

Nayeon has extensive experience working in school settings. She was an English teacher in Gyeonggi-
Do, South Korea for four years. She then was an English Teacher at the Memel Primary School in South 

Africa. Nayeon came to Vermont in 2010, and worked as a Students Activities Coordinator in 

Brattleboro until she had to return to South Korea. While in South Korea, Nayeon worked as the 

Program Coordinator for Native English teachers for the Seoul Gangnam School District O�ce. In 

2014, Nayeon moved to the US permanently and worked as an assistant teacher at the Hilltop 

Montessori School in Brattleboro. Nayeon then worked as a Language and Culture teacher at World 

Learning, teaching intensive English classes to students from Mexico. In 2016, Nayeon took her 
expertise to the college level and was a Korean Language instructor at Marlboro College and the Green 

Mountain Korean Culture School. Nayeon joined JFK in the fall of 2021 as an instructional assistant. 

Nayeon is a person who has learned English as a foreign language. She is excited to bring her own 

experience as a language learner, so that she could contribute meaningfully to the multilingual 
students' learning in WSD. Nayeon is a world traveler and has visited and explored in 5 continents, and 

now is very happy to be settled in Vermont where she enjoys outside activities with her family in the 

natural world. She likes looking for new bike trails, trying new food and listening to K-pop. 

Important Dates 
June 13, 2022 

JFK All School Celebration 

June 14, 2022 

JFK All School Celebration Rain Date 

June 17, 2022 

https://s.smore.com/u/30f3/2796a106a66b1aeb4adea42838f524e7.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/9a99/70cc88380fb50a841caf1eff1e1a0d85.jpg


      

 

Last Day Of School, 11:00a, Early Dismissal 

Facebook @WinooskiLearns 

JFK Elementary 

sraabe@wsdvt.org 802-655-0411 

wsdvt.org 

https://www.facebook.com/JfkElementary
http://www.twitter.com/@WinooskiLearns
https://s.smore.com/u/1ac3/761d40d8cd011b33b7e3d4dff2e0c579.jpeg
mailto:sraabe@wsdvt.org
tel:802-655-0411
http://wsdvt.org/
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